ST. LUKE'S PROUD. ST. LUKE'S STRONG.

Submission Guidelines:

Every submission will be reviewed, and we will contact you if selected.

- Successful submissions may be asked to participate in a photo and video shoot, if appropriate. Photos and videos will be used across the network to illustrate for colleagues and patients the pride of St. Luke's – our valued employees. They may also be used on social media sites.
- Stories CANNOT mention any patients by name.
- Your story in your words may be posted online. Minor grammatical edits will be made as needed.
- If you want to share your story but are concerned about your writing ability or simply do not have the time, please contact Mary Beth Golab to schedule a brief appointment. The conversation should only take 10-15 minutes.
- Be candid. We want to hear your unique story to better understand how you make St. Luke's the provider of choice in the region.
- Know that the success of this project hinges on staff participation. See this as an
 opportunity to describe how you or your team has impacted a patient's life. Stories
 describing your career path are also welcomed.
- All are invited to participate. Doctors, nurses, support staff, executives, managers, directors ... we all have stories to tell!

Please fill out a submission form and either scan and email it to
Mary Beth Golab at MaryBeth.Golab@sluhn.org or give a copy to your manager.
You can also fill out the submission form and submit online by visiting
www.stlukesproud.org.

